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August 9, 2022 
 
 
Miguel Hamarat 
Climax Molybdenum Company 
P.O. Box 68 
Empire, CO 80436 
 
Re: Climax Molybdenum Company, Henderson Mine, File No. M-1977-342 

Williams Fork Water Sampling Data Acceptance Letter, CT1 
 
Mr. Hamarat: 
 
The Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (Division/DRMS) conducted an inspection on 
May 27, 2022 to investigate a complaint (CT1) against the Henderson Mine.  During the 
inspection, Henderson committed to submit the water samples from locations WRF-20 and 
WFR-40 on the Williams Fork River taken on May 16, 2022 as evidence the high wind event did 
not affect the water quality in the river. 
 
The Division reviewed the water quality data submitted on July 20, 2022 and agrees the data 
collected in May is within historical normal ranges for all parameters. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at peter.hays@state.co.us or (303) 866-3567 Ext. 
8124. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Peter S. Hays 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
 
Ec:   Jared Ebert; Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety 
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